
NJTA visit to the Lyons VA Hospital

This is just a reminder that the visit to the vets at the VA hospital is this 
Sunday, July 10.  We will be meeting in the parking lot by the pavilion 
near the entrance to golf course.  Our departure is set for 10:00 am 
and we leave right on time, so be sure to be there before 10 so that 
we can organize the lineup of cars.  

We will be having lunch in the pavilion after our visit with the vets, so 
bring your bag lunch.  Following lunch we are having an ice cream 
run.  The run should take about 45 minutes.  Directions for the run can 
be found on njtriumphs.org.  Printed directions will not be given out, so 
use your mobile device or print out a copy.  Also, the ice cream shop 
is cash only. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday-let's make a good 
show for the vets!

Any questions, contact Lillian or Ken Blair 973-934-6394

http://njtriumphs.org/

